
WEST COAST PUBS CONTACTED
Bill  Donohue  comments  on  the
latest  developments  in  the
Catholic  League’s  boycott  of
Guinness:

An additional 336 more Irish pubs along the West Coast have
been contacted to join our boycott of Guinness, including pubs
in Seattle, Portland, Los Angeles, San Diego and Denver.

To sign our Boycott Guinness Petition click here.

Contact  Alix  Dunn  at  Diageo,  parent  company  of
Guinness:  Alix.Dunn@diageo.com

NOTE: ON JUNE 17, WE WILL POST THE RESULTS OF OUR SURVEY OF
PUB OWNERS ON THE EFFECT OUR BOYCOTT HAS HAD ON GUINNESS
SALES.
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